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UPS cargo plane crashes near Alabama airport

-, 14.08.2013, 14:20 Time

USPA News - A large UPS cargo plane crashed in a field near an airport in Alabama on early Wednesday morning, witnesses and
authorities said, but there was no immediate information about casualties. Two crew members were believed to be on board.

UPS flight 1354, an Airbus A300 en-route from Louisville in Kentucky, went down at around 6 a.m. local time in a field approximately
0.5 mile (0.8 kilometer) north of Runway 18 at Birmingham-Shuttlesworth International Airport in Birmingham. The flight was coming in
for landing.

Article online:
https://www.uspa24.com/bericht-1348/ups-cargo-plane-crashes-near-alabama-airport.html
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